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Senator Bonacic visited the Hudson Gateway Association of Realtors in Goshen on Friday,
October 3, to discuss the Hudson Valley housing market, and issues and concerns of interest
to real estate professionals. (From 1 to r: Christopher McKniff, Esq. Gov't Affairs
Director/Hudson Gateway; Katheryn De Clerck, Associate Broker/Rand Realty; Ron Garafalo,
Branch Manager/Rand Realty; and from Hudson Gateway, CEO Richard Haggerty, and COQ,
Ann Gardi.)


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing

